
 
Hello Lowell Families,  

Happy harvest, spooky season, or Halloween! We hope that you are having a wonderful fall season 
no matter how you celebrate. 

Our student athletes really making things happen around here! Red Devil Volleyball is hitting the road 
and will see their first round of the state playoffs at Culver on Saturday, October 29, at 5:00pm.  

The final game of an incredible football season happens tonight, Friday, October 28, at 7:00pm at 
Oakridge. Here’s looking forward to an undefeated season! 

As we all go out to support these sporting events and the athletes competing in them, remember 
that whether on the field or off, good sportsmanship is a must. Good sports win with humility, lose with 
grace and do both with dignity. It takes the efforts of everyone, every day, to ensure that 
sportsmanship remains one of the top priorities. Win or lose, we are proud to be Red Devils! 

Questions about winter sports? Have a middle or high schooler interested in basketball, or wrestling? 
Contact Lowell Jr/Sr High at 541.937.2124 or email mgarciacash@lowell.k12.or.us. Its not too late to 
join! 

This Monday, October 31, is Halloween! Students are invited to dress up at school as long as costumes 
meet dress code requirements, don’t involve weapons, and don’t include masks. Costumes must not 
create distractions in the classrooms so that students can learn while having fun! All PE and recesses 
will continue as usual. Lundy will have a parade around the school at 1:30pm to showcase all the 
amazing costumes! 

Friday, November4, is the final day of the quarter. There will be no school so teachers can finalize 
quarter grades.  

Interested in connecting with other parents while learning some valuable information about some 
valuable parenting topics? Go to this site https://forms.gle/Bg7jCyThxYUFLf9w5 to register for our 
Family Resource Center Parent Meeting. Dinner and childcare are provided.  

Seniors looking for help paying for college, can check the daily bulletin that includes a link to the 
Oregon Goes to College website, which maintains a database of scholarships sorted by closing 
dates.  See more at https://oregongoestocollege.org/pay/scholarships. Also visit the Lowell website 
to find links under the College & Careers tab. 

Mark your calendars for the upcoming joint concert with the Lowell Choir and the Cascade Chorus 
on November 10, at 7:00pm in the Lowell Cafetorium. 

Beginning November 7, Lowell School District will begin leaving the track lights on for those who 
would like to use the facilities in the evening. Lights will be on Monday through Thursday. They will not 
be on during vacations and no school days.  

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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